LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Happy August, fellow readers! This month has author birthdays nearly every day; a few notable ones are Herman Melville (Moby Dick) on the first, Alfred Lord Tennyson (Charge of the Light Brigade) and Garrison Keillor (Lake Wobegon Days) on the sixth and seventh, respectively, H.P Lovecraft (Call of Cthulhu) on the twentieth, and Ray Bradbury (Fahrenheit 451) on the twenty-second. If any of these authors are stirring a sense of nostalgia for you, stop in! If we don’t have it, we know a guy . . .
     Libraries don’t just offer books; our jigsaw puzzle exchange shelf is growing all the time! Leave one you completed and grab one you haven’t. We have multiple levels of difficulty! All we ask is that you bring *all* of the pieces in the box.
     It is with heavy heart that we announce that, due to scheduling conflicts, this year’s summer reading program has been placed on indefinite hold. Please note that the STLS Starquest program is still in full swing. We still have quite a few Starquest maps and there is plenty of time for any parents or grandparents who wish to start the adventure!
[bookmark: _GoBack]     We are compiling a list of ‘classic’ novels that every library should have. Please stop in and let us know what books you think should be on the list! Further, in preparation for Banned Book Week, let us know what ‘banned’ books you have fond memories of reading. This author’s favorite ‘banned’ book is Bre’r Rabbit; Tales from Uncle Remus.
     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. The Wonder of Words Book Club is on hiatus due to good weather and Homework Helpdesk will resume with the next school year. We have fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook!
